    Town of New Fairfield
Board of Finance
4 Brush Hill Road
New Fairfield, CT 06812
THE BOARD OF FINANCE MEETING SCHEDULED FOR
WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 17, 2022
HAS BEEN CANCELLED
Received by email on 07/25/2022 @ 8:30 a.m.

                                                                    By Tricia Quinn, Asst. Town Clerk, New Fairfield

